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I hope SB 610 is passed for it will greatly help the elderly who cannot work and who 

have little to no access to nutritious food. There are families who have children who 

are not eligible citizens and therefore, are not eligible for SNAP benefits even if they 

are students. For this reason, the parents have to work harder and budget and 

prioritize bween bills, the family's needs, and food. Food prices and rent has gone up 

even if the minimum wage has increased. There has been no difference noted. SB 

610 will make a difference to our lives here in Oregon.  


